
Meeting with Tomaree Sports Council Executive and Nelson Bay Hockey Club Executive 

Meeting: Bruce Scott Pavilion  

Tuesday 13/12/2022 5.30pm 

Attended: Matt Brealey, Bruce Scott, Vince Northwood, Roxy Guyn-Kabayama, Kate Lord, Paul Coggan, 
Gavin Rocher, Juilet O'Rourke, Cathy Churchill  

Apology: Mark Williams, Helen Scott 

 

A summary of the key points raised from tonight's discussion group  (the way forward from here) 

• NBHC to review, update & complete the CMP Draft Initial working document (See marked up 
version with comments attached) 

• NBHC to write to gain the blessing (full support) of the Port Stephens Council, (now you have the 
full support of the TSC) 

• Be the initial "driver of the Bus" and pick up the relevant passengers along the way (other vested 
stakeholders in this vision) 

• Change the language (Name) from Hockey Synthetic field to Multipurpose Synthetic Turf 
Facility (MSTF) 

• Start saving & chasing grants & grants & grants.  
• Form a working subgroup inviting all codes & key community person/s to be part of this group.  
• TSC to table at the February Meeting to gain the wider support of the group. 
• TSC to table at the February Meeting to reinvest in the update of Tomaree Sports Complex - Master 

Plan to expand the plan to include Salamander Sports Complex (&/or other satellite facilities such 
as Korora Oval, Bill Strong, & Fingal Oval)  -  RENAME THE PLAN TO THE TOMAREE SPORT MASTER 
PLAN 

Again thanks again and working with TSC Exec and we hope this dream of your club turns into a goal and 
reality. 
 
Warm regards 
 
Matt Brealey 
Snr Vice President 
Tomaree Sports Council 
Ph 0437035821 
 


